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  Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to object to the current scheme for Stonehenge.

The report of the Advisory Mission says that the scheme would have an
adverse impact on the OUV of the WHS and that a southern bypass should be
further explored.

 The High Court judgment quashed the DCO in part because the Transport
Secretary had not given proper consideration to alternatives. 

Thanks

Frances O'Connor 




